
 

 

June 17, 2015 

RE: CHV Stop Sign Removal 

Dear Cherry Hill Village Resident: 

This communication is to inform residents why four temporary stop signs were removed from Jackson 

Ln at Harrison St. and Taft Ln. 

The four temporary stops signs were installed without approval from Canton Township Engineering and 

Canton Township Safety. 

In order to proceed with CHVHA proposed traffic plan change, Canton Township requires that CHVHA 

proposed traffic plan be signed and certified by an engineer, and all traffic signs that were installed 

without approval be removed. The engineering company that designed the original traffic plan and 

CHVHA proposed traffic plan change, will not sign off until all signs are in compliance with the original 

traffic plan. 

We will move forward by verifying that all signage in CHV is compliant to the original traffic plan for 

before re-submitting the proposed traffic plan change. 

We apologize for any inconvenience. 

Thank you for your patience. 

Jeff McDuff, Site Manager 
Cherry Hill Village  
Herriman & Associates, Inc. 
Management Agent for 
Cherry Hill Village  
734-495-0505 
jmcduff@herriman.net 

 


